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Fort Drum, NY - Approximately 200 Soldiers from Fort Drum will be deploying in the near term as part of the Department of Defense’s support to Allies and Partners in Europe.  We will release more information regarding the unit when we are sure that deploying Soldiers have had a chance to properly inform their loved ones.


Media with inquiries regarding this press release should contact Julie Halpin, Fort Drum Public Affairs, julie.a.halpin2.civ@mail.mil.
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